
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Lulworth                                                                         Term: Term 1 2023-2024               

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
It’s been another busy term in Lulworth Class 

and we can’t believe it’s already half term! 

 

We’ve been focusing on telling the time in 

maths this half term. Students are looking at 

an analogue clock and working out when 

things are happening during the day.  

 

Some of our students have been working on 

their cutting skills by making a fruit salad, they 

all enjoyed the lesson and eating the results. 

 

Our book in English this term is Holes by Louis 

Sachar and we are engaging with the staff, 

working our way through reading and 

listening to the story. We are looking forward 

to watching the film when we have finished 

reading the book. 

 

Students are thoroughly enjoying the weekly 

trip to sailing lessons at Andrew Simpson 

Sailing School. They are working towards 

Level 1 in the Youth Sailing Scheme. The 

students are sailing the single person sailing 

boat by themselves. They have taken to the 

water like ducks to water. 

 

Some students are still continuing with 

climbing and Earth Trust. They will be working 

on the ASDAN award and will hopefully be 

gaining marks towards their certificates. 

 

We have a new lady coming in for music 

therapy once a week and students are able 

to join in, play the instruments, sing and enjoy 

different types of music. 

 

On a Monday afternoon we have Averil for 

PE and Charles for music. Averil has been 

teaching how to play pickle ball. Charles has 

been teaching and showing how music can 

be made on the iPad.  

 

We are enjoying the new school and the 

space it gives, the play equipment and 

sensory rooms are a great hit.  

 
Lulworth Team  

        😊    

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 16th December 2022 

First day back: Wednesday 4th January 2023 

Last day of term: Friday 10th February 2023 


